
 

 

London Feb 11th 1895 

 

My dear Sir 

I herewith send you a cheque for the 10.000 fs for the tsubas & other curios which I 

hope you will receive safely. On your invoice you have not put the 310 tsubas as being 

in the lot for the 10000 frs & you have put 14 pieces, whereas I only find 4 was this an 

error. In regard to the lot of 239 Inros & the lot of small pieces on the table, please let 

the affair stand over for a few days until I have looked at the large auction of Japanese 

curios to be sold now on Thursday should they not be good I may then take your lot for 

the sum you wanted 

 

I remain your very sincerely 

W. D. Cutter 

 

 

The National Museum of Western Art

The Collection of Hayashi Tadamasa related letters and reference materials, Letter ID h1895021101

https://hayashi.nmwa.go.jp/jp/pages/h1895021101.html


